UNIVERSITY OF HARTFORD

EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY
POLICY STATEMENT

Federal and state law prohibit employment discrimination. It is the policy of the University of
Hartford to comply with those laws which prohibit discrimination in regard to protected class
status in employment decisions including recruiting, hiring, training, promotions and
terminations. Compliance with all applicable laws and regulations is a condition of
employment at the University of Hartford.

This policy has the full backing and support of senior management and the cooperation and
support of all employees is expected. To implement this plan of action, Lisa Belanger-
Buoniconti, Executive Director of Human Resources Development, has been appointed Equal
Employment Opportunity Officer. She may be reached at (860) 768-4156 or at
belanger@hartford.edu.

This notice is a general statement of policy and no more. It does not constitute a term or
provision of any contract of employment or implied contract of employment between the
University of Hartford and any individual employee nor does it create contractual obligations
on behalf of the University of Hartford to any person.
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